

Welcome to Oswegoland Park District's Winter/Spring Dance Session!

Before/After Class – Students should arrive for class on time, in proper dance attire, and wait to be called in by their instructor. Please be sure your child uses the restroom before class begins.

During Class – Our experienced instructors are prepared to help your child focus during class time. Please do not open the door during class. Remaining in the room can be a distraction to the dancers (with the exceptions of Baby Ballet and You & Me Dance). We ask that all parents use before/after class time to speak with their child's instructor about individual progress.

Visitor Weeks – Mark your calendars! We will offer two weeks this session where families can observe their dancers and review upcoming Holiday Show information during the last 10-15 minutes of class.

- February 13 19
- April 10 16
- May 15 21

Attendance – Attendance is essential for the progress of the dancer and the class as a whole. When students are absent it affects the entire class and any choreography taught. The Park District does not offer make-ups for missed classes. In order for any absence to be excused the instructor should be notified in advance. Three unexcused absences may result in your dancer being removed from the dance under the discretion of the Recreation Supervisor and dance instructor. If your dancer will not be participating in the recital, please let the instructor know as soon as possible.

"No Dates" – Due to holidays, dance classes will not meet on the following dates this session:

- March 25 31 (Spring Break)
- April 9 (Easter)
- May 27 29 (Memorial Day Weekend)

Newsletter – Be sure to read our newsletters that will be sent via email and posted on our website. Please make sure email addresses are up to date in our registration system, ActiveNet.

Dress Code - Dress code for class differs by discipline. Please see the "Dance Attire" chart on our website at www.danceoswegoland.org.

Progression – Before the end of the session your child will receive an evaluation of their progress and an instructor's recommendation for future classes. The Park District requires dancers to complete at least three consecutive sessions, or one year (winter/spring, summer, fall) before moving to the next level of that dance style. If the class recommended is not offered or does not work with your schedule, please repeat the same level to reinforce skills.

Private Dance Lessons – Private Dance Lessons are offered for children and adults who would benefit from personal attention. Lessons may focus on a specific form of dance or skill, and are tailored around individual abilities and goals. If interested, please call Rockie Veverka at 630.554.4478.

If you have any questions please contact,

Rockie Veverka Recreation Supervisor 630.554.4478 rveverka@oswegolandpd.org